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Congress of the United States
Housge of Representatives
Washington, BE 20515

April 27, 2022

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am submitting a Community Project Funding request for the Advanced Hydrologic Monitoring,
Assessment, and Flood Forecasting for Eastern Iowa project in Fiscal Year 2023.

The entity to receive funding for this project is the University of Iowa, located at 320 S.
Riverside Drive, 306 SHL, Iowa City, Iowa 52242.

The funding would be used implement the lowa Watershed Approach in the Lower Cedar River
and Maquoketa River Watersheds. The Iowa Watershed Approach is a system-wide approach to
improving community resilience to flooding and flooding. The funding would also be used to
expand the lowa Flood Center’s network of hydrologic stations in Eastern Iowa by installing one
hydrologic station in each county in Districts 1 and 2 that do not currently have a station (28
counties).

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family have any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

AW,M»«»

Mariannette Miller-Meeks, M.D.
Member of Congress
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